PAUL THOMSEN

STATE OF NEVADA Chairman
ALAINA BURTENSHAW
: PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION BLm a2
BRIAN SANDOVAL DAVID NOBLE
Govermer Commissioner
STEPHANIE MULLEN
Executive Director
August 5, 2016
VIA EMAIL

Attn: Ms. Angel De Fazio
ntefusa@aol.com

Re:  Request for Records
Dear Ms. De Fazio:

Chapter 239 of the Nevada Revised Statutes (“NRS™), specifically NRS 239.0107(1),
requires a governmental entity to respond to public records requests within five business
days. Accordingly, the Public Utilities Commission of Nevada (“Commission™) is
responding to your August 1, 2016, request for records that you described as follows:

Any and all emails, correspondence, etc., regarding the formation of a search
committee for the General Counsel position. Including but NOT limited to who
selected the committee, generated the job employment ad, who was going to do
the final interview and decision on the new employee. Under whose
recommendation was the job ad during the week of July 25, 2016 removed from
your website and the state's employment opportunity site. If there was a
candidate hired for the job, who made the hiring decision and provide a copy of
their submitted and dated resume. What was the proposed start date and what
salary was offered. [sic]

Please find the attached copies of emails regarding the Commission’s recruitment for the
General Counsel position. The Commission has no other records responsive to your
request.
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If you have any questions or wish to clarify your request to inspect public records, please
feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

@ﬁ? R
Garrett Weir

Assistant General Counsel

Public Utilities Commission of Nevada
(775) 684-6185

gweir@puc.nv.gov



